
Update Friday 12th March 2021 
 
 
 

Good afternoon, 
  
Usually, by this time of year, we would have held the second parents' evening for you 
to find out how well your children are doing in school. Clearly, this is not what is needed 
at the moment, but we would like to offer you all a call from your children's class 
teachers over the next two weeks. The teachers will let you know how well your 
children have settled back into school and you can take the opportunity to let the 
teachers know about any issues your children may have had during lockdown. 
  
The teachers are letting us know when they can make the calls each day and these 
times and days will be released for you to book from 7am on Monday morning. An 
email should be sent out to you as soon as the booking is open. If you are unable to 
book this yourself, please phone the school office after 9:30am on Monday and Karen 
or Anna will help to make the booking for you. It would be very useful if you make a 
note of the time you should expect the call, as a number of parents didn't answer their 
phones last term when teachers were trying to call. The number may be unknown to 
you because staff are using their own phones due to the limited number of school 
phone lines. 
  
I have just had a quick meeting with the School Parliament and they have decided that 
we will support Red Nose Day by all wearing mufti and something red (if you have it). 
The junior children (Y3, 4, 5 & 6) all have PE on a Friday so will need to wear mufti 
suitable for their PE lessons. 
  
The School Parliament are happy for the children to come to school with a red nose if 
they have one; to paint their nose red; or to make their own red nose to wear if they 
want to. 
  
Could you please encourage your children to bring a little bit of their pocket money to 
make a donation on the day. They will be able to put their money into a pot but we will 
not be able to give out change so please make sure they only bring what they can 
afford. 
  
I hope you all have a lovely weekend, despite the ongoing restrictions. 
  
Continue to stay safe and well, 
  
Claire Prynne 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  


